HIROSHIMA UNIVERSITY
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(wed) 1630"“1730

¥ This event may be cancelled depending on the situation of the COVID-19

Hiroshima University

1 F, Student Plaza
Limited to 30 people

(First come, First served)

¥ Wearing masks, disinfecting hands, and maintaining physical distance during the

meeting
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with Hiroshima University students! Pl T Ui
Student Plaza @jmwe’fa“e Budou Pon
* You can participate if you are in the first or I P’e%%“
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second year = &
* Expand the circle of your relations :
* Talk about your study and daily life problems L E;‘;L??;?;”éﬂﬂ‘é%ﬁ
* Collect information around the campus ‘ C/ < / Kadowe
; Rl Laboratory Buildi 2 p L L
If you have any question, ask the Student Staff of i = BT ) )\ W4
the graduate students! i PG
We also have student staffs who can speak English ]
Qnd Chinese, so please join us! JO'“ us
Scan the QR code
( ) Closing : 12/14(Tue) Noon
The Student Staff at the Center for Academic Practice and Fonr
Resource will assist you with any concern that you may ' ia;
have regarding your learnings such as how to write a report ContaCt US

Center for Academic Practice and Resource
» 082-424-4429

@ capr@office.hiroshima-u.ac.jp

or how to ask questions during classes.
Find solutions and clues with the Student Staff!
Click here for more information about

reservation of online consultation and others.
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